Enquiries to:

Cllr Nigel Gawthrope Mayor of Cambridge

T: 01223 457021

E: mayor@cambridge.gov.uk



7 November 2018

The Head Teacher Arbury Primary School Carlton Way Cambridge CB4 2DE

Dear Children,

I was very pleased to be invited as part of your 'Show Racism the Red Card' campaign just before half term and I know our MP Daniel Zeichner felt the same way. It is very important that we treat everyone in society with equal respect and dignity regardless of their outward differences. We are all human beings after all and we all belong to the one race, the human race.

I have to say that I was most impressed during my visit to your school when I saw what you were doing to highlight the 'Wear Red to Show Racism the Red Card' campaign. What I saw was a level of commitment to stamp out racism in your school, and that made me proud of you all, the next generation of citizens of this fine city of ours.

Not only is there no place for racism in your school, there is no place for racism in society and I feel confident that you will all uphold that belief as you grow.

I hope to see some of you in the near future as I have offered your teachers an opportunity for some of you to visit the Guildhall, learn about its history, how local government works and how Cambridge is run.

Yours sincerely

Nigel Gawthrope Mayor of Cambridge

